
 

 

April 16, 2024 

Ref No. RS/24/04/10 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mahavirians and Parents, 

 

Greetings! 

 

This is to inform you that the School shall remain closed tomorrow, i.e. on 

17th April, 2024, on account of Ram Navami. Ram Navami is a sacred 

festival celebrating the birth of Lord Rama and is observed with great 

reverence and festivity. 

 

We hope that this holiday provides you with an opportunity to spend 

quality time with your family and loved ones, and also to reflect on the 

teachings and virtues of Lord Rama. 

 

We wish you all a peaceful and joyful Ram Navami. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Ruchika Sukhija 

Principal 


